
AB 572 Community Conversation: 
Sober Living Residence Reform

Assemblymember Sharon Quirk-Silva and the Association 

of California Cities – Orange County (ACC-OC) will be 

hosting a town hall field hearing on ACC-OC sponsored 

legislation Assembly Bill 572. The hearing will review the 

bill, the issues around sober living facilities and homes, the 

effects on patients and the communities in which they are 

located. 

 November 6th | 5 PM - 8 PM 

Grand Hall at the Costa Mesa Senior Center 695 W. 

19th Street, Costa Mesa, CA  92627 


